
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 8 By Councillor Lang for answer by the 

Convener of the Transport and 
Environment Committee at a meeting 
of the Council on 27 October 2022 

   

Question  In a briefing issued to councillors on 2nd September, it was 

stated that customers of the garden waste collection 

scheme would be written to with the details of compensation 

arising from the suspended collections during and 

immediately following the industrial action. 

When were the customers written to with this information? 

Answer   

   

   

   

   

   

   

 
 

 


